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Republicans again are stifling the voices of the American people for absolutely no 

reason. Oregon has been voting by mail since 1998. We have perfected the 

authenticating process to ensure registered Americans are allowed to vote. 

Republicans continue to create lies and make it harder for everyday Americans to live 

their lives and express their rights. I have had enough! If Senator David Brock Smith 

wants to make voting harsher, then he should experience firsthand and relinquish his 

office and live in Russia. Americans are tired of this nonsense. 


